Planning and Development Council Meeting
February 10, 2020

Comments Received Regarding Item 3
Holding Provision Removal “H”
2500674 Ontario Inc., 2136 & 2148 Trafalgar Road
File No. Z.1413.32



L S,

From: Ali Madhani

Sent: Sunday, February 02, 2020 12:32 PM
To: Town Clerk

Subject: File No Z.1413.32 Ward 5

SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi there,
| received a notice about a removing holding provision for 2136 and 2148 trafalgar. Could the details on this be sent to me
electronically? I'm concerned about even more traffic along my street, Namron gate, that this may cause since it is the

only exit from the subdivision. Thank you.

Ali Madhani



